
 

 

WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 
 

 
THE WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (DALEHOUSE LANE, KENILWORTH) (30 

M.P.H AND 50 M.P.H SPEED LIMITS) (VARIATION NO. 1) ORDER 2022 

 

Warwickshire County Council has made the above-named Order under the Road Traffic 

Regulation Act 1984, the effect of which imposes a 40mph speed limit, upon those lengths of 

road as described in Schedule 1 below.  

 
The above Order commence on 15 May 2023 

A copy of this notice, a plan showing the lengths of road affected, together with a statement 

of the Council’s reasons for making the alterations, may be inspected at Shire Hall, Warwick 

and on the Warwickshire County Council website: 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/20210/warwick-district 

Any queries relating to the Orders and Traffic Calming Measures may be made to Mike 

McDonnell, Communities Group, Warwickshire County Council (telephone number: 01926 

412954).  

Any person who desires to question the validity of the Order or of any provision contained in 
it on the grounds that it is not within the powers conferred by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984, or on the grounds that any requirement of that Act or of any instrument made under it 
has not been complied with in relation to the Order may within six weeks from the date of the 
making of the Order apply to the High Court for this purpose. 
 
 

SCHEDULE 1 
 

Dalehouse Lane, Kenilworth - 40mph. 
 

(i) From its junction with the C32 Stoneleigh Road in a South westerly 

direction for a distance of 630 metres. 

 

 

 

S Duxbury 
Assistant Director Governance and Policy 

 Shire Hall, Warwick 
 11 May 2023 

 

 

 


